

REDACTED

November 14, 2002

Reverend Monsignor Mark Plewka Chancellor, Diocese of Pueblo 1001 North Grand Avenue Pueblo, Colorado 81003

Dear Monsignor Plewka:

Enclosed is the letter of apology that you requested from Father Francis Sierra, a retired priest of the Diocese of San Diego.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance in addressing the matter with

And may the Lord continue to strengthen us all as we seek to bring comfort and healing to those who have been harmed as a result of misconduct by priests.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Reverend Monsignor Steven F. Callahan

Chancellor

Enclosure

SIERRA-RCBSD 0136